
AG Announcements – 11/10/14 
 
Seniors: Remember to get your Independent Semester applications to Leigh Anne by the 21st.  Don't miss this 
opportunity. 
 
Attention all Sophomores! 
 
The nurse will be doing 10th grade screenings starting this week. These 
mandatory screenings will include vision, hearing, height and weight. 
Please watch the white board over the next few weeks. When you see you 
name see the nurse promptly. Your screening will take less than five 
minutes. 
 
1. Steller-be-the-Change Dance was changed to 12/12/14. 
 
2. Please take care of your instruments, put them in safe places (not in 
the lounge), and take them home at night (yes, practice makes them more 
fun) 
 
3. Cell phones and ipods have accumulated in the Office Lost and Found. 
Please come get your electronics.  Thank you. 
 
4. If you have been skating outside or playing on lakes please notice it 
has gotten warmer --thus more dangerous. Mulcahey rinks (by Ben Boeke) is 
the safest place to skate. 
 
Monday game day H verses G first game and D verses C Second game. Fist game starts at 11:50 second game 
starts at 12:15 please be on time. Spectators please stay off the court during the games and be the wall, don't 
kick the ball or throw it. Good luck to everyone and have a good day. 
 
There will be a LPF run through for the next test out that will be held January 10 at 9:00 am at Hanshew M.S. 
this Tuesday at lunch. Come early. 
 
On Wed. the 26th of November the school will be closed at 3pm.  This is so everyone can go home and get 
ready for Thanksgiving Day. 
Please arrange for your rides and ways to get home ahead of time- 
 Please don't wait till that day. 
 
Souper Steller has been cancelled this week.    
 
 


